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Dariel Barnard

From: Elijah P. Pritchett
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 9:25 PM
To: Renee Hester; Jennifer Patterson; Mary Myers; Caroline Seefchak; Amy Trogan; Fernando 

Mayoral; Colleen Moore; Mike A. Molloy; Jane V. Charles; Mark C. Cevallos; Marius 
Coman; Mary H. Conwell; Richard Worch; Eric Seelau; Jennifer J. Summary; Melinda 
Lyles; Krissy Cabral; Cara A. Minardi-Power; Margaret Kruger; David C. Licht; Terry 
Zamor; Lisa Ann R. McGarity; Thomas Donaldson; John Connell; Paula D. Tropello; Dariel 
Barnard; Grace Scardo; Joseph Van Gaalen

Subject: IMPORTANT: April Learning Assessment Committee Meeting
Attachments: DRAFT LAC Meeting Minutes Draft March 6th 2020.docx

Dear members of the Learning Assessment Committee, 

 
 

After consulting with team AASPIRE, I have decided to suspend this April’s Learning Assessment Committee 
meeting.  Please consider this email to be your update on urgent business and committee projects as we all 
continue to observe work-from-home social distancing guidelines. 

  

Current Updates on LAC/AASPIRE Projects 

4/1/2020 

  

*Attached you will find the minutes for the March meeting.  Please look these over and email me with any 
necessary changes/corrections in the coming week. 

 

Updates on Course Level Assessment: 

1. The last of the course level assessment for Fall 2019 was completed and send to LACs during 
the week of March 30, 2020. 

2. Course level assessments for Spring 2020 are moving forward only if the assessment method 
was in an online format before the transition due to COVID-19.  (If you had an assessment that 
was scantron, it is not required of you for spring 2020.  If your assessment was already in 
Canvas before the transition, it is required of you.) 

 

Updates on General Education Assessment: 

1. Deadline for GenEd Scorers is extended to May 1 (from April 1) to allow faculty volunteers 
extra time as a result of the difficult transition. 
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2. Summer Rubric Workgroup is planning to move forward to meet two to three times sometime 
between the weeks of June 22 and July 27.  Specific dates will be set based on availability of 
volunteers (if you volunteered, you’ll get a second email shortly). 

 

Updates on Exemplars: 

At the March meeting it was decided that we would vote on possible assignment exemplars.  If you 
would like to nominate an assignment, please submit it to Joe van Gaalen or me by April 15.  
Afterwards, we will hold a vote on the nominated assignments to decide which will serve as exemplars. 

 

Updates on DataVersed April issue: 

1. The April 2020 issue of DataVersed was already drafted before the transition.  The issue, which 
will include interviews with new LACers from AY 2019-2020 about what they learned this 
year, will be ready for the 3rd or 4th week of April. 

2. Many kind words have been shared with Team AASPIRE regarding Elijah’s heartfelt words in 
the March 2020 issue of DataVersed.  Team AASPIRE wishes to thank him immensely for his 
touching piece on this trying time. 

 

 

I want to thank you all for your continuing work on the committee.  I know these are trying times and I 
appreciate all the time and energy you continue to give to assessment and to FSW. 

Stay safe and healthy! 

  

Best, 

Elijah 

 
Dr. Elijah Pritchett 
Professor of Humanities 
Chair, FSW Learning Assessment Committee 
Florida SouthWestern State College 
8099 College Pkwy 
Ft. Myers, Florida 33919 
Office: L113A:  (239) 489-9471 
 
 


